
1st Annual Christian Academy
of Louisville

Chuck & Duck Dodgeball
Tournament

Saturday, August 31st 6-9pm
Blue Gym

This letter is to announce important information about our 1st annual Chuck & Duck
Dodgeball Tournament to be held here at Christian Academy of Louisville in the Blue
Gym on Saturday, August 31st, 2024 from 6-9pm. The purpose of this evening is to
provide a fun, exciting, social activity for our students and families. The dodgeball
competition is for current 4th and 5th grade students of Christian Academy of Louisville
English Station Elementary, but the fun is for all CAL families. This evening will include
friendly games of dodgeball (using soft gator balls), music from yesteryear, and random,
crazy entertainment. Parents and families are encouraged to attend and cheer on the
students. Special Note: This is a very safe and fun activity. This is not “old school”
dodgeball that has recently been portrayed as a fearful, dangerous activity. It is an event
with students running to and fro, chucking and ducking dodgeballs. The event will be
properly managed and supervised.

You will find a permission slip attached below. Please sign the form, and have your child
return it to his or her team captain no later than Friday, August 30th.

Remember… ALL are welcome to attend and watch. It will be a BLAST!

Please detach and return to your team captain.

_____ Yes, my child __________________________________ has permission to participate in
the Annual Chuck & Duck Dodgeball Tournament.

_____ No, I do not want my child ____________________________________ to participate.

Parent Signature: __________________________________ Date: _________________


